
 

 

 
ATTENTION COMMUTERS, RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES IN THE 
VICINITY OF THE SAN DIEGO FREEWAY (I-405) AND BELOIT AV, 
BETWEEN SANTA MONICA BL AND IOWA AVE 

 
The Contractor is anticipated to begin pouring a concrete encasement and 
drainage line on Beloit Ave, between Santa Monica and Iowa, on Thursday, 
December 1, 2011 for three nights, from 9:00pm to 6:00 am.  No weekend work 
is required.  
 
What:  Pouring a concrete encasement and drainage line. 
 
When:  Night time work is required, from 9:00pm to 6:00am, starting 

Thursday, December 1, 2011 for three nights.   
 
Where: Beloit Av, west of the I-405, between Santa Monica and Iowa. 
  

What to Expect: 
• Resident access will be maintained.  
• Intermittent lane closure on Beloit may be necessary. 
• A construction look-ahead will be placed on a sign at on the east side of 

Beloit, between Nebraska and Missouri.  It will be updated every week 
and will provide information about the weeks day to day activities. 

• Work is weather permitting and subject to change.   
• Visit our website for the latest project updates, www.metro.net/I-405  
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